
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                        21/01/2020 
 

Friday 7th February Diocese of Lancaster - Dowry of Mary Tour 
 
To celebrate this occasion with the rest of our Diocese, Saint Peter’s Cathedral will be having a special 
exhibition and Mass from 11am on Friday 7th February, and Our Lady’s Catholic College is planning to take 
around 15 students up to the Cathedral, to be a part of the celebration.  
 
As members of the Gift Team, we would love your child to represent the school as part of this Liturgy to learn 
about the dedication of Walsingham to Mary, and to explore faith. 
 
The group will walk up at to the Cathedral at 10:30am to look around the exhibition and participate in Mass. 
When the service finishes, pupils and staff will walk back to school in time for a late lunch. 
  
Please let me know if there is any reason you do not wish your child to participate in this trip or if there is any 
new medical information we need to be aware of. There is no cost for this visit.  
 
On the day, students will also need to bring a waterproof jacket, and, if necessary, any medication, and be in full 
school uniform. Please can pupils bring in packed lunches on the day, as the canteen may be closed when they 
arrive back in school. If pupils are on free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided for them. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you would like any additional information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rachel Cortes,  
Lay Chaplain 


